

Broughton Gifford Village Hall Management Committee

Minutes of the Meeting Held on 16/03/2017

Present: Lucy Key (LK), Mike Bailey (MB), Sylvia Davis (SD), Vince Davis (VD) Sue Jeffries (SJ), Sue Jacobs (SEJ) Amy Harland (AH), Mark Sullivan (MS),

Apologies: Tom Vincent (TV), Elizabeth Freeman (EF) Merv Rees(MR)

Minutes of last meeting

All okay

Regular Users Feedback and bookings:

Parish Council: Annual village meeting will be held at school – VD will represent Village Hall

WI: nothing to note

Short Mat Bowls: nothing to note

Piecemakers: nothing to note

Gardening Club: nothing to note

Friendship Club: nothing to note

Bee Keepers: – nothing to note

Toddler group: paying monthly in advance – still having a few problems with advance payment LK is in contact.

Vine embroidery: nothing to note

Wessex Medieval Alliance: nothing to note

Pilates: nothing to note

Rock and roll: nothing to note

Daybreak: nothing to note

Baby sensory: nothing to note

WI Skittles: nothing to note

Maintenance

Disabled toilet has a problem with Flush – special type required (Gerald Harding to replace)
New heating system now has main control which is working well.

Finance

All in order. VD and SD report supplying snacks and consumables to various small bookings has brought in over £500 in extra funds over last 6 months.

200 club – March 2017

£10 Nicky Mansen
£10 Tamsin McGeown
£10 Ziggy Pitura
£10 Catherine Bridge

Health & Safety

Nothing to report

Any Other Business

- SJ to complete Insurance forms and send quotes re repairing outer wall. Steve Meggs to take photos.
- EF to advise up to date info on new website. SJ to meet EF to discuss.
- MB will contact Gavin Way to follow-up new signs for the Hall.

Next Meeting

Thursday April 20th 2017 in the Village Hall Committee Room 8.00pm